
IT’S TIME FOR AN INFORMATIONAL PICKET!

WEST ANAHEIM MEDICAL CENTER

SIGN UP  
FOR THE PICKET

Visit nuhw.org/wamc-
infopicket-signup

or point your camera phone 
at the QR code below

(workers from the service unit 
can also sign up for the picket)

We’re standing together to win a fair contract that is 
on par with what other healthcare workers already 
have. This includes wage rates that value our work, 
job security, and the stability of knowing we can 
continue to provide for our families so that we can 
continue taking care of our community. 

After our April 9 bargaining session, the employer’s 
position is unacceptable and still nowhere near 
where it should be. 

This is NOT a strike or a work stoppage. It’s a picket 
line that we join before work, after work, and on 
our breaks, or if we’re off work that day. We need 
to show up and show that we are united and 
determined to fight for our jobs!

PICKET LINE
TUESDAY, APRIL 22

11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
 WHERE: 

In front of the hospital

 
Questions? Contact NUHW Representative

Justin Evans at (714) 386-8212.

nuhw.org


